
 

Interested in being featured in our monthly newsletter and on 
our website? 

 
We are looking for innovative projects related to our Priority Investment Areas to share with 
the court community and other stakeholders. The Project Spotlights will showcase the positive, 
long-lasting contributions SJI supported projects make in courts and communities across the 
country.  If you are interested in having your project featured as a grantee spotlight, submit the 
following information to contact@sji.gov: 

1. Organization Name 

2. Contact person email address  

3. SJI Grant Number 

4. Project Title 

5. Information about your project that you would like to share (250 words or less) 

6. Examples of materials to be featured as part of your spotlight, including: 

• Highlights of products developed through your project 

• Quotes from judges, court administrators, staff and/or court 
consumers 

• Pictures 

• Videos 

• Media pieces and articles 

7. Photo Release Form signed by the individual(s) featured in the photos and videos 
submitted granting permission to feature the materials in the newsletter and/or on 
the SJI website. Download the Photo/Video Release Form here. 

 

We look forward to hearing about your successful projects and featuring the innovative work 
you are doing to support state and local courts! 

Please email contact@sji.gov if you have any questions or would like more information. 
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